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Why are you the right choice to be the State Representative for Charlotte County? 

I believe that we all have a calling to help our neighbors. I know I can use the 
experience I have amassed to be an asset, and I will fight tirelessly for every 
Floridian’s freedoms. As a lifelong conservative whose most cherished values are 
faith in God and love for our Constitution, I insist on using these values to hold 
state and local governments accountable.  

 

What initiatives do you propose to improve access to affordable homeowners 

insurance for the residents with our district?  

Great strides were made in 2023. It's difficult but we have to let the historic 2022 
legislation "settle" to see how the bill is working or not working (INITIAL trend lines 
are positive regarding new investment capital, Citizens Depop, reinsurance 
capacity, and less litigation) before seeking additional changes. The end of course is 
to make insurance more available, more affordable, and more reliable. We have to 
get this right. We can continue incentivizing home hardening with more funding for 
the My Safe Florida Home grant program and removing sales tax from the items 
used for home hardening and resiliency, and potentially a loan that's paid back in a 
manner similar to Hometown Hero's down payment assistance program. 
 
 
How do you intend to support small businesses and foster economic growth within  
 
our community? 
 
Remove the business rent tax entirely. This is a burdensome tax to our 
entrepreneurs big and small that needs to be removed.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Please answer each question in 300 words or less and email back to 
bwhite@charlottecountychamber.org on or before July 12, 2024. 

 

 

 


